
 

12 December 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Following the Parent-Teacher meetings last week, we would like to hear from you to 
help us plan these events better. If you were unable to attend, we would still like to hear 
from you to understand how we can make it easier for you to attend in the future. Please 
complete THIS FORM which will only take a couple of minutes. 
 
We hope that you found the meetings last week valuable for helping your young 
person through their GCSE years. We value your opinion and hope you can spare the 
time to help us improve. 
 
Best wishes 
Mr B Stafford 
Senior Leader - Emerging Technologies 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/J1SGaqTZDy
https://forms.office.com/e/J1SGaqTZDy

